
Friday 26th March 2021 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been learning this 

week: SO proud of everyone’s hard work!  

 

     
 

 

Maths: 

Next week we will be teaching the 

children about 3D shapes – cube, 

cuboid, sphere and cylinder. If you 

have everyday items at home that 

are these shapes, please talk to your 

child about them and see if they can 

name the 3D shape. 

 

Phonics: 

Our last Phase 3 sound and then we will 

be re-capping and securing their 

understanding of Phase 2 and 3 after 

Easter. 

Sound 
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Easter Bingo 

Saturday 3 April 3-4pm 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/easter-

bingo-tickets-146313986071 

 

The tickets deadline is 
tomorrow. Please order 
your bingo books and 
raffle tickets online, in 
order to join the event. It 
is sure to be a lot of fun! 

 
 

 

 

Topic: 
 

 

We will be using the Beebots for ICT next 
week, navigating our way around the 
sequence of the story of ‘The Enormous 
Turnip’. Then we will be reading ‘The Easter 
Story’ and completing some fun Easter 
crafts, activities and end the week with our 
Easter Bonnet parade and Easter Egg Hunt!  

 

 
 

 
 

 

What’s going on this week/notices/information:  
Thursday 1st April: Please send your child in to school in non-uniform and wearing their Easter Bonnet/hat rather than PE kits. The 

children are wearing non-uniform in order to bring an Easter Egg in to school for the PTA Easter Bingo prizes and raffle prizes.  

Homework: Hopefully you all received this via email yesterday. To make an Easter bonnet/hat 

Role plays: Next week we are starting to change our three role plays ready for next terms topic, ‘Animals’. If you have any recycled 

pet biscuit/food boxes that are clean and finished with, can you send them into school with your child for us to ‘dress’ the role 

plays with please? Also if you have any pet/animal toys/equipment you no longer need, or any cuddly toy pet/animals your child 

no longer plays with, these would be very gratefully received too!  

Toast/Fruit: I appreciate it’s hard to remember everything! But, please send your child in to school on a Monday with their pound 

if you would like them to have fruit/toast snack provided in the morning. (Free school fruit is given in addition each afternoon). 

Reading: Please listen to your child read at least 4 times a week and write this in their reading diary. We will be sending out a 

laminated phonics/tricky word practice sheet next week for each child so please look out for this. These will replace the pink 

Keyword books, as be believe the laminated card may be easier all round! I will attach both sheets to this email for you to print 

and use/refer to as well.                                                  Have a wonderful weekend! 

 

 

 

 

 


